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HALIBURTON COUNTY, ON (Monday, March 31, 2025) 

For Immediate Release: 

County of Haliburton Declaration of State of Emergency 

HALIBURTON COUNTY, ON (Monday, March 31, 2025) - The County of Haliburton is declaring a 
partial state of emergency to support the Township of Minden Hills recovery from the significant 
weather event that occurred between March 28th – March 30th. 

The County Emergency Operations Centre has been established and is monitoring the situation, 
working with the Township of Minden Hills, Province, and neighbouring municipalities to address 
conditions.  

For those residents who need a warming centre, one has been established at the S.G. Nesbitt 
Memorial Arena (55 Parkside St., Minden).  

Please continue to stay off roads, if possible, away from trees and hydro lines, and check on your 
neighbours when safe to do so. If residents are in danger, please call 9-1-1 immediately. 

For downed power lines: 

Contact Hydro One directly at 1-800-434-1235. DO NOT call 911 for downed power lines or trees, 
unless it’s a life-threatening emergency. 

Power restoration may take several days in some areas due to the scale of damage. Ontario Hydro 
is working on power outages in the area. To report an outage, please text “outage” to 92887 
(WATTS), or call 1-800-434-1235. For power outage updates, please visit hydroone.com/outages.  
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For More Information Contact: 

Sue Tiffin 
Emergency Information Officer 
County of Haliburton 
stiffin@haliburtoncounty.ca   

 

 

 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fhydroone.com%2Foutages%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR0Uqm5bQ8FqKW00kwV1V2tMW0NJV8iArP-ffBQxojANzq2Mt1swgxnki0Q_aem_lTDgCM_jGu5-VJGXMJ5q_Q&h=AT1Tr6JjKKVvD0BRggYip9VpHM0COIc9k9dtX3r4raYydAhPbuPYsJWPcmY5L8kxcBjlRTMGfKfkd_tShAgiu7r11gqol7687rDsjc9W6t0ig_OnKi7syLj9DNO7d-qCN1PNf23f3ytrzzkd2YwPkomdhWwekF83&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT2edoGewRM6LJ8qsz_x7RJG0vWGy5mNi4n4pgmKY7cxUtxTcLwW4Uc8TB4db6knQkkyoZ2tL1QUr8K5c6MVnGPYoN0Xv4NAqxXZY7E5SVfCj82uYw_0Xl3S5l0iqTWmEMqc5ZM0sCAzJ-CeLZMcX2DuA3n-H8_ddyZCttOutAoaiKfLOWrIBR8t55PBS4zkIxXQ5Wx69f8OYUuKPP6w23ThO7uYlmORfZKwncaXOO6ColDVP0YeJI8a
mailto:stiffin@haliburtoncounty.ca

